
York Area Radio Control Club  
Open Membership Meeting Minutes 

Monthly Meeting Held on 1/14/2020 at Victory Athletic Association 

Members in Attendance: 5	 Officers in Attendance:  4	 Meeting called order by Tom Duffy 
	 	 	  

Approval of the Minutes 

November Meeting minutes were approved as read 

Treasurers Report 

	 	 	 Pervious Month 	 $744.21 
	 	 	 No Transactions 
	 	     	 New Total Balance 	 $744.21 

Committee Reports 

Safety Committee: Nothing to Report 
Field Committee:	 Bill reports the field is very wet. DO NOT DRIVE anywhere but on 	 	
	 	 	 the stone driveway. 

New Business 

The annual field work day will be Sunday March 1, 2020 at 11 o’clock. This will also be the 
March open membership meeting. Bill Landis will develop a list of things we need to do at 
the field for our next meeting. The club will be providing lunch, and drinks to all that 
attend. 

A discussion was had about the AMA charter and the pros and con of our membership 
belonging to the AMA. A motion was made and seconded to approve renewing the AMA 
charter. 



There was a discussion concerning the proposed Drone ID requirement rule. Members 
are encouraged to voice their opposition to this rule. This can done during the 
comments phase of the FAA proposed rule change.  

The club received a letter from the IRS about our 2018 tax return, apparently was not 
filed. Since  the individual  responsible is no longer a member of the club, Keith Brackin 
was tasked to look into the matter and to take corrective action. 

Tom Duffy reminded all members it is time to pay  our 2020 membership dues. These 
dues are $40, and for those over 62 are $30.


